
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

AUSTRALIAN HUMAN RIGHTS COMMISSION 

Question No. 112 

Senator Cash asked the following question at the hearing on 14 February 2012 

In an email from the office of the Age Discrimination Commissioner it was noted that the Personal 

Assistant as at November 2011 was allocated to both the Age Discrimination Commissioner and the 

Sex Discrimination Commissioner.  

 

How many other staff are allocated to both the Office of the Age Discrimination Commissioner and 

to the Office of the Sex Discrimination Commissioner? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

There are no other staff allocated to both the Age Discrimination Commissioner and the Sex 

Discrimination Commissioner.  

 

The Age Discrimination Commissioner and Sex Discrimination Commissioner were supported by a 

single Executive Assistant as an interim arrangement and this has now ceased. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


